
 
 

 

 

 

April 5, 2019 

 

Memo:  Intensively Monitored Watershed Certification – Increase wood densities in Asotin IMW 

restoration, Project 19-1499 

 

Snake River Salmon Recovery Board (SRSRB) staff have worked with the project sponsor, the Asotin 

County Conservation District, and the coordinator of the Asotin IMW, Eco Logical Research Inc., to 

develop the Increase wood densities in Asotin IMW restoration project proposal.  The location and methods 

for the project were developed by and are a direct recommendation from the IMW implementation team for 

the continuation of the IMW itself. 

 

Therefore, the SRSRB certifies that to our knowledge the proposed project contributes to and will not 

negatively affect ongoing data collection and salmon restoration efforts within the Asotin IMW.  

Furthermore, the lead project scientist, Steve Bennett, has confirmed with the project statistician that this 

project will not affect the IMW monitoring project. 
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